From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 2:24 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:26 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Linda Bell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a senior living only on government pension and as such cannot pay my current hydro bills. Since January of 2017 |
have already had two disconnections notices due to non payment. | strongly feel that any increase in hydro bills would
be unwarranted. Instead, the highly paid executives should be freezing executive salaries with increases only at the
same rate as the cost of living increases. With better management, sourcing and contractual negotiations for services, |
feel hydro providers could become self-sustaining. Essential services such as hydro, water and heating fuels should be
run as not-for-profit organizations. | strongly disapprove of any of these essential services being sold off to the highest
bidder and being privatized. NO INCREASES!!!

-- Attachment --





